
CANTERBURY BILLIARDS & SNOOKER ASSOCIATION COMMITTEE MEETING.
www.cbsa.org.nz

Minutes of Meeting held at Cuthbert’s Green.10 March 2009 at 7pm.

PRESENT: Alan Parris (AP), W. Ramsay (WR), Gary Oliver (GO), Jeff Humm & 
Bob Marychurch (BM).

APOLOGY: Nil.

PREVIOUS MINUTES: The previous meeting were taken as read.
Matters arising: Nil
Moved: W. Ramsay (WR). Seconded. B. Marychurch (BM) Carried

CORRESPONDENCE.
Inwards.
Meridian New rates & Feb/March invoice
Ministry of Economic Development. 2008 Financial reminder
Canterbury Community Trust acknowledgement
NZ Post box invoice $150  (includes GST)
Westpac.01 statement Nov/Dec.
Westpac.01 statement Jan/Feb.
Westpac 00 statement Dec/Jan
Westpac Term deposit maturity 5 March
BBX Dec & Jan statements
ABSA newsletter
J. Gower re copy of AGM minutes
W. Simons re Interclub Billiards results
Outward
AGM minutes
Calendar
Interclub billiards draws
February minutes
Finances received.
Kaiapoi Club for Affiliation fees $50 4 billiard teams $120 and 13 members 
subscriptions = $260 Total $430.
P. de Groot $100 for 2008 fees.
Subscriptions.  B. Earle, G. Gillard, M. Maffey, G. Robertson, B. Marychurch, C. 
Wakefield, W. Ramsay, R. Goodall, L. Hook, G. Taylor, I. Hall. G. McSherry, A. 
Francis, G. Beckley & H. McEnearney.
WR moved that the inwards correspondence be accepted and outward be approved. 
Seconded AP Carried.

FINANCES:
AP explained that we currently still do not have a Treasurer. Some members have 
been approached, and still some to approach. 
There is a need to have new signatories added to our bank accounts. We currently 
only have David Greenwood & Alan Parris.
Accounts for payment this month are.
Post Office $150
John Gower refund for expenses incurred with the Handicap Snooker tournament 
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Moved that these accounts be passed for payment.  BM/GO.   Carried.

General Business:
The Interclub billiards final draw and result cards have been sent out to all Clubs.

The secretary to check if there are any unfinancial players and teams in the interclub 
and advise the recorder to not allocate any points to these.

WR requested that the CBSA obtains internet viewing of our account statements so 
that we can have up to date information. AP is to look into arranging this.

GO advised that the billiards tournament in the Oceania was cancelled this year. 
Snooker still has a field.

The free coaching that the two Gary’s are kindly doing for the CBSA is still 
happening. Gary Oliver is doing billiards at Papanui every Tuesday night. Gary 
Gillard is doing snooker on the last Thursday of each month at Cuthbert’s Green and 
every 2nd. Tuesday at Papanui

Next committee meeting Tuesday 14th. April at Cuthbert’s Green at 7pm. 
Meeting closed at 07.40pm. 

Signed …………………………… Date … 10th March 2009.


